
Social-Service Nonprofit 
Fund Program 
Orange County social-service/health and human services nonprofit organizations may be eligible 
to apply for up to $5,000 in reimbursement funds for expenses related to the direct response to 
COVID-19. A total of $2.8 million is available for this program, through Orange County’s portion of 
the federal CARES Act. Applications are open from September 28 through October 19, 2020.

Is My Nonprofit Eligible?
Eligible nonprofits are limited to organizations 
that are:

•	 Private, nonprofit social services/health 
and human services organizations

•	 Physically located in Orange County as of 
January 1, 2020

•	 Operational and providing services to 
Orange County residents as of January 1, 
2020

Political organizations and organizations that 
do not provide health and human services to 
residents of Orange County will not be eligible.

What Are Eligible 
Expenses?  
Eligible expenses must be (a) made on or after 
March 1, 2020; and (b) an unexpected cost 
due to COVID-19 not already budgeted by the 
organization. Such eligible expenses are limited 
to:

•	 Personal protective equipment 
•	 Computer equipment and software
•	 Cell phones and cell phone service 

What Documents Do I 
Need?

1.	 Proof of incorporated/recognized status 
in the State of Florida as a nonprofit 
organization;

2.	 Proof of tax exempt status under Internal 
Revenue Code 26 U.S.C. 501;

3.	 Receipts for incurred expenses for eligible 
expenses purchased during the period of 
March 1, 2020 through June 30, 2020;

4.	 Completed 2020 Patriot Act Form;
5.	 ACH banking information for electronic 

payments; and
6.	 A voided check

To apply, visit ocflcares.org
For more information, visit ocfl.net/OrangeCARES or email OCCares@hfuw.org.


